Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s),

Homework is a vital part of your child’s education.  It not only reinforces what we have learned in class, but also helps to prepare students for what we will be learning in the future. That being said, it is expected that your child completes his/her homework every night.  In the 6th grade, as stated in the McKinley parent handbook and the Superintendant’s Bulletin on homework, a student can have approximately 60 - 90 minutes of homework per night. We will check homework daily. This year, the 6th grade policy will be instituted across all academic areas. It will consist of a 3 strike system that will be observed on a monthly basis. If a child has 1 unexcused missing assignment, they will get an initial strike and will be instructed to complete the assignment by the following school day, along with other given assignments. After a 2nd unexcused assignment, a phone call or letter will be sent home by the student informing the parent(s) and/or guardian(s) of the situation, and the student will be required to complete the assignment by the following school day. A 3rd unexcused assignment will lead to a parent, teacher and student conference at either 8:30 am or 3:20 pm Monday-Friday, in order to determine the cause, and develop a plan to alleviate any further instances. In the event of a missed assignment, students will begin to complete the missed assignment(s) during recess. 
If there is ever any reason why your child cannot complete their homework, please let his or her teacher know.  If there are ever any issues with the homework, please feel free to contact us.  By signing below, you and your child are promising to complete homework every night.  Thank you for your support as we work together to ensure success in the upcoming school year!

Thank you again,
The 6th Grade Team
       
  Parent/Guardian Signature




                
 Student Signature

*********************************** ^^^Teacher Copy^^^   ************************************
Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s),

Homework is a vital part of your child’s education.  It not only reinforces what we have learned in class, but also helps to prepare students for what we will be learning in the future. That being said, it is expected that your child completes his/her homework every night.  In the 6th grade, as stated in the McKinley parent handbook and the Superintendant’s Bulletin on homework, a student can have approximately 60 - 90 minutes of homework per night. We will check homework daily. This year, the 6th grade policy will be instituted across all academic areas. It will consist of a 3 strike system that will be observed on a monthly basis. If a child has 1 unexcused missing assignment, they will get an initial strike and will be instructed to complete the assignment by the following school day, along with other given assignments. After a 2nd unexcused assignment, a phone call or letter will be sent home by the student informing the parent(s) and/or guardian(s) of the situation, and the student will be required to complete the assignment by the following school day. A 3rd unexcused assignment will lead to a parent, teacher and student conference at either 8:30 am or 3:20 pm Monday-Friday, in order to determine the cause, and develop a plan to alleviate any further instances. In the event of a missed assignment, students will begin to complete the missed assignment(s) during recess. 
If there is ever any reason why your child cannot complete their homework, please let his or her teacher know.  If there are ever any issues with the homework, please feel free to contact us.  By signing below, you and your child are promising to complete homework every night.  Thank you for your support as we work together to ensure success in the upcoming school year!

Thank you again,

The 6th Grade Team
